
Ambridge Area School District 

Virtual Employee Safety Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

March 11, 2021 

 

I. Call to Order  
Addie Lucatorto called the meeting to order at 2:05 PM. 

 

II. Roll Call 
Meeting was virtual via Teams.   The following members attended. 

Mary Jo Sivy 

Tracey Murphy 

Jason Roos 

Diana Marshall 

Kelly Gregory  

Addie Lucatorto 

Karen Smith 

Kim Racioppo  

Joseph Pasquerilla 

Barry King 

Absent 
Marianne Rupik   

 

III. Approval of the Minutes from the February 18, 2021 Safety Meeting 
Mary Jo Sivy moved to accept the minutes, seconded by Diana Marshall 

 

IV. Old Business 
a) We received a quote from School Health Corporation for the missing AED in the first floor wing of Economy.  The 

quote was sent to Dr. Pasquerilla to review and he has authorized the purchase. 

b) The High School Building Inspection Walk on 2/24/2021 by Jason Roos, Janice Zupsic and Ron Wilson was 

reviewed.  Items that need addressed have be given to maintenance. 

 

V. New Business 
a) Committee discussed an issue brought to the attention of a committee member regarding teachers having access to 

all the building doors at the elementary schools.  The reason for this request is that now that the weather is getting 

nicer and the children will be going outside they do not want to have to go to the front of the building to re-enter.  

The Pandemic Committee will handle this topic in their meeting on 2/16/21. 

b) Barry King volunteered to do the remaining Building Inspection Walks.  The walks will be scheduled out of his 

office. 

c) An email will be going out to building principals to find a volunteer from each building to join the Safety 

Committee and to request that all building principals and vice-principals attend each Safety Meeting. 

 

VI. Review of Workplace Accident Reports and Investigation Reports 
There were two student related incident reports.   

 

VII. Adjournment 
Diana Marshall motioned to adjourn and Joseph Pasquerilla seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 2:33 P.M. 

 

 

 

Respectively submitted,  

Tracey Murphy 

Safety Committee Secretary 


